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15/12/2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement with our Covid-19 testing programme.  
 
Following my previous letter regarding the Department for Education request for schools to test students on 
their return to school in January, if you have previously given consent and no contact details have changed you 
do not need to do anything more. 
 
However, if your child’s circumstances and/or your previous contact details have changed, please resubmit your 
consent here, giving the most up-to-date contact information. 
 
If you wish to withdraw consent, please contact the school office at info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 
 
If you have not given consent or are resubmitting consent, please do so before Friday 17 December 2021 by 
clicking on the link. 
 
Consent must be given by a parent/carer if your child is under 16 years old. If your child is 16 years or older, they 
can give their own consent, assuming they have discussed this decision with a parent/carer. 
 
All students will continue to be provided with Lateral Flow tests and it is essential that your child continues to 
test twice a week and follow the current government guidance. If you wish to access additional rapid flow 
testing, you can do so by ordering LFD test kits from GOV.UK or by collecting kits from your local pharmacy. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. I hope that you and your family stay safe during the Christmas holidays. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Kevin McDonnell 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/8QwTVHL2ey
https://forms.office.com/r/8QwTVHL2ey
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

